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       President – Trevor Ratcliffe  

         trevcar@bigpond.net.au  

       Secretary - Paul Morris  

        paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

       Treasurer – Tony Phillips 

         tonyphillips@optusnet.com.au 

         http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/  

 

Next Visit: Wood works exhibition Old Cheese Factory -                                                   

6th November 2017 @9.00 am 

       Next meeting: 13th November 2017 
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No meeting on 7th November Melbourne Cup Day 
 

               
 
 
 

Bonfire Night 5th November 2017 
 

 
 
 
Parks Victoria (PV) 
 
Negotiations continue with PV and they are currently working through the options and requirements 
for a site at Lysterfield Park. 
 
City of Casey 
 
The City of Casey has not identified any suitable sites to date. 
 
 
Endeavour Hills Shopping Centre Promotion 

 
 
 
On 16th and 17th November we will be manning a 
table promoting our Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Bunnings Dandenong South EHMS Promotion – 18/11/2017 
 

 
 
The day after Endeavour Hills Shopping Centre 2-day event we will be on a 
table at Bunnings promoting our Men’s Shed. 
 
 

 
 
 
Dandenong All Holden Car Show on 18th March 2018 
 
 

 
The EHMS will be barbequing at this event held by the 

Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills. This will be the 10th 

annual show which was started by Rotary Club of 

Endeavour Hills and Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

member Tony Phillips. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What happened on Tuesday? 

John Cooper gave an icebreaker speech including details of the first robotics in Australia 
 
Shown in the picture with long-time friend, neighbour and fellow 
member Ivan “Mr Sausage” Stiglic. 

 

 

 

 
 
 



This was followed by the maiden speech from Colin Ferns. Colin is a member of the Chordite Choir 

who will be performing for us on Tuesday 5th December when wives and partners are very welcome to 

join us. 

 

 

 

Colin our newest member has also offered to revamp 

our EHMS promotion leaflet. Colin is in the centre 

looking into space. 

 

 

 

The Java Tiger 

Laurie gave us an account of sightings of the tigers in Gippsland. Other members contributed with 

local stories. 

 

Building Fund 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund which currently stands at $18276.00 

         

 

Anyone with fund raising ideas please talk to the committee. 
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